
We will be having a can collecting competition for Valentine’s Day! 

The class that collects the most cans after two weeks wins a 

Pizza Party! 

             Soups                                                 Meats 

                                  

 

             Fruits                                                Vegetables 

                                   

 

All cans received will be donated to the local food pantry and will be delivered by 

the second-grade class teachers. If parents have any questions, please call Ms. Hay 

at 501-621-0089 


